Garfield Primary

Today's children, tomorrow’s future

Thursday 7t September 2023

Year 5 Swimming Lessons

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that starting in a few weeks (week beginning 18t September 2023),
year 5 pupils will take part in the London Borough of Enfield School Swimming Programme as part of
their statutory Physical Education entitlement. This will last 10 weeks with the last session on the
week commencing the 27%" November 2023.

Location:
Swimming lessons will take place at Arnos Swimming Pool, 269 Bowes Road, Enfield, N11 1BD. We
will be walking to and from the pool.

Ti g

Elnn;i::lsd Council have allocated us the following times for swimming lessons, please note the time for
your child’s class:

Lavender — Mondays from 11.00 — 11.45am.

Hummingbird — Fridays from 2.15 — 3.00pm.

Due to the time of the lessons, each class will be slightly late back to school for dismissal on the day

of their lesson —they should arrive back at school between 3.25-3.30pm. We will do our best to be
back as quickly as possible, and apologise for any inconvenience caused.

To find out more about swimming costumes, equipment, the objectives of the program and health
and safety requirements, please see the additional letter from Enfield Council.

Thank you to all parents and carers for your support with this important area of the curriculum. Please
speak to me or the year 5 team if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

M@S@Q@L O fmmacishy.

Miss G Green
(Year 5 teacher)
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